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Early Childhood Center


�   Newsletter   �


East Aurora District 131








ECC needs your help!





We need parents to fill out the 5Essentials Survey online. This survey will help us make improvements to our program to better serve your children. It will only take about 20 minutes of your time to fill out. 





Please follow the link below, choose English or Spanish, enter your email address, county: Kane, and school: Early Childhood Center.


 


 � HYPERLINK "http://survey.5-essentials.org/illinois/survey/parent/" \t "_blank" �http://survey.5-essentials.org/illinois/survey/parent/�





Last day to complete is February 15, 2019





February 2019





February 7th- ICDP (includes breakfast) 


8:30-10:30am





February 13th-22nd – Fruits and Veggies to the Rescue





February 15th- You, Your Child’s First Teacher 8:30-10:30am





February 18th – No School – Presidents Day





February 21st – Parent Advisory Meeting in English 8:30-10:30am (includes breakfast) or 5:30-7:30pm (includes dinner)





February 27th- Yoga 6:30-7:30pm











�





Perfect Attendance





Last week, we gave out raffle prizes for perfect attendance for first and second quarter. The winners were:


First quarter:


Oliver in Ms. Greene’s class and Alyna in Ms. Roman’s class. 


Second quarter:


Angel in Ms. Dina’s class and Dylan in Ms. Wise class.


Congrats to all! Keep up the good work!


Perfect Attendance: Check out our pictures in the front office of all the students with perfect attendance each month and check our website for pictures as well:


https://ecc.d131.org/








Drop off/Pick up:








Reminders: 





During drop off and pick up of students, please place your colored cards on the visor of your car as it is hard to see the cards if they are on the dashboard. 





If you are late to drop off, you must park your car, come in with an ID, sign in, and walk your child to the class. 














